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March 10, 2021

Mr. Everett Lott

Director, District Department of Transportation
55 M Street SE, Suite 400

Washington, D.C. 20003

Subject: District of Columbia Construction Management Manual

Dear Mr. Lott:

The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), District of Columbia Division Office, is in receipt of the
District Department of Transportation’s (DDOT) letter from former Director Marootian dated January 14

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE
East Building (E61-205)
Washington, DC 20590

{202) 483-7020 - Office
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In Reply Refer To: HDA-DC

2021, in reference to the District of Columbia Construction Management Manual. FHWA hereby

certifies that the DDOT’s Construction Management Manual conforms to existing practices and contains

necessary procedures to ensure compliance with the Federal and District laws and regulations.

Should you have any questions, please contact Jim Hoyle, Division Office Program Delivery Team
Leader, at (202) 579-0943.

CC:

Sincerely yours,

deph C. Lawson

Mr. Dawit Muluneh, Chief Engineer, DDOT

Mr. Ravindra D. Ganvir, Deputy Chief Engineer, DDOT
Mr. Rick Kenney, Deputy Chief Engineer, DDOT

Mr. Diyar Bozkurt, Program Manager, DDOT

vision Administrator
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d. Office of the Director

January 14, 2021

Mr. J. Christopher Lawson
Division Administrator

Federal Highway Administration
District of Columbia Division Office
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE
East Building, Room E64-455
Washington, DC 20590

RE: DDOT Construction Management Manual Update 2021

Dear Mr. Lawson:

Please find enclosed the District Department of Transportation’s Construction Management Manual Update 2021.
As the Chief Administrative Officer, | certify that the Construction Management Manual Update 2021 conforms to
existing practices and contains necessary procedures to ensure compliance with Federal and District

regulations.

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. Ravindra Ganvir at 202-671-4689 or via email at
ravindra.ganvir@dc.gov.

Sincerely,

D e

Jeff Marootian
Director

CC: Mr. Dawit Muluneh, Chief Engineer, DDOT
Mr. Ravindra D. Ganvir, Deputy Chief Engineer, DDOT
Mr. Rick Kenney, Deputy Chief Engineer, DDOT
Mr. Frank Seales, Jr., General Counsel, DDOT
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